
 

 
 
 

 
 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT 
Downtown District Energy Initiative - Expansion Opportunities - Development Update 

Recommendation of the Committee 

1. That the definitive agreements between the City of Edmonton and EPCOR Utilities Inc. (or 
an affiliate), for the design, build, financing, operation and maintenance of the Downtown 
District Energy System, as outlined in Attachment 1 of the February 1, 2021, Integrated 
Infrastructure Services report CR_8257, be approved, and that the agreements be in form 
and content acceptable to the City Manager. 

2. That Administration develop a strategy, through a reallocation of funded operating 
programs, in advance of the 2023-2026 Operating Budget, to address any incremental 
operating funding shortfalls of the Downtown District Energy initiative. 

History 

At the February 1, 2021, Executive Committee meeting, the February 1, 2021, ​Integrated 
Infrastructure Services report CR_8257​ was considered. 

Attachment 

February 1, 2021, ​Integrated Infrastructure Services report CR_8257 
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